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4th September 2014 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

There are many after school clubs that run through the week and children are often 

dismissed and collected from the car park. It is a potential health and safety risk, so from 

this week forward children will be dismissed and collected from the main gate by the 

Nursery.  

Sports coaches who run the clubs have been informed of the changes and will dismiss the 

children through the side door at the end of the corridor by the school office in the 

Campion building.  

Children will no longer be dismissed through the car park 

Please remember to collect your child from the designated area 

 

If for any reason you are unable to collect your child alternative provision must be put in 

place so that they can be collected on time. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

C D Soyka 

Deputy Headteacher 
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